

## Autumn 2018

The Society had a successful week at the Urdd Eisteddfod in Llanelwedd at the end of May. 'The Age of the Princes' was the focus of the display, and Committee member Liz Evans also gave talks which linked this part of Welsh history to the Mabinogion.



Urdd Eisteddfod

In August, Committee members of the Society met with representatives of the Curriculum and Assessment Division of the Welsh Government. A lot of work on the new History curriculum will be done in schools in the next few months, and the Society will be working hard to make sure that Glyndŵr's story is included.

If you are able to help us in any way with this then please do not hesitate to get in touch with the Committee.

Dydd Glyndŵr is rapidly approaching and there are a number of events taking place over the weekend of September 14<sup>th</sup> to 16<sup>th</sup>. The Society trip will be to Pennal and Machynlleth on Saturday, September 15<sup>th</sup> - and it will also incorporate our AGM. The talk in the afternoon will be given by Dr Elin Jones.

The RR Davies Memorial Talk will be given by Dewi Prysor in the Owain Glyndŵr Hotel in Corwen on the Friday, and the church service and parade will take place on Dydd Glyndŵr itself, also in Corwen.

Please visit the Society website and Facebook page for more information on this year's Glyndŵr events - and don't forget to fly the Glyndŵr flag to celebrate his day!